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ADVANCE COPY 
        
MEMORANDUM 
  
TO  : All Bureau Directors  

All Heads of Attached Agencies   
   The Regional Directors, DENR NCR and DENR Region IV-B 

The Regional Directors, EMB NCR and EMB Region IV-B;  
MGB Region IV-B 

 
FROM  : The Undersecretary 
   Legal, Administration, Human Resources and Legislative Affairs 
 
 
SUBJECT : 2nd DENR- PCMC BLOODLETTING ACTIVITY FOR THE 

 YEAR  2022 ON JUNE 1, 2022 
 

To strengthen the Department’s effort in achieving optimum wellness of its employees 
to be able to effectively manage the environment especially during this COVID19 pandemic, 
the Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR) through the Strategic 
Communication and Initiatives Service (SCIS) together with the DENR Association of Career 
Executives (ACE) and in partnership with the Philippine Children’s Medical Center - Pediatric 
Blood Center (PCMC-PBC) will spearhead the conduct of the 2nd DENR- PCMC Bloodletting 
activity for the year 2022 on June 1, 2022, from 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM at the Public Assistance 
Unit, Ground Floor, DENR Main Building. 

 
The initiative will be a great help to address the increased demand for safe blood to 

treat blood related diseases that affects many lives including the minor and elderly.  
 

In this regard, may we request the names of personnel willing to become blood 
donors for the blood-drive activity. Kindly submit the lists to the Strategic Alliance and 
Environmental Partnership Division, SCIS, attention: Ms. Donita Rose Cleofas on or before 
May 23, 2022, through email donitarose.cleofas@gmail.com.   
 

 Personnel who were successful in donating blood in the past are encouraged to 
donate again while those who were rejected before may try again. New donors would be most 
welcome. All successful blood donors shall be entitled to an offsetting privilege for their 
participation during the event.   
 

Everyone is enjoined to participate in this noble undertaking. 
 
 
  
 

   ATTY. ERNESTO D. ADOBO JR., CESO I 
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